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PROGRESJ REPORT - DIVI3ION OF BIOLOGY AND HEDICWE - MOtiTH OF JULY, 1950 

REJEARCH PROJECTJ APPiWVED OR REt.EWED nun.nm JULY 1950: 

The following numbers of research projects were approved for negotiation 

or renewal during July for direct AEC administration: 

No. of Projects Amount 

Biology 1 • ;,1;.00 

Medicine 4 25,040 

Biophysics 1 8,000 
& 

Total $39,240 

A list of the projects covered in the above summaticn !s available in 

the Division of Biology and gedicine. 

Dr. Tolbert has joined the staff of the Division of Biology and !·!edicine 

and will be primarily concerned with the plant sciences and biochemistry 

program in the Biology Branch. Dr. Tolbert received his PhD f'rom the Bio-

chemistry Department at the University of Wisconsin. Before coming to 

Washington, Dr. Tolbert was with the Berkeley Radiation Labore.to?"'/• 

INTEH.DEP.lliTMENTAL COMMITTEE O:N RADIOLOGICAL EONITORING 

The Acting General Hanager designated John A. Derry, We1.rd Hiller, 

L. Joe Deal and Robert L. Butenhoff from this !Jlvision to serve on the NSRB 

Interdepartmental Committee on Radiological :.tonitoring. 
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